
Date: February 21, 2025 

FCC Laboratory 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd 
Columbia MD 21046 

To whom it may concern, 

This letter grants authorization for representatives of Dell Inc. to apply to the FCC for a change 
in identification as specified under 47 CFR §2.933 of the FCC rules. This authorization applies to 
intel Wireless LAN Adapter FCC ID: PD9BE201NG, original grant date 03/12/2024 (JBP), 
05/06/2024 (DSS, DTS, NII, 6CD). We are aware that Dell Inc. intends to market the above 
referred product under FCC ID: E2KBE201NG. The original test results continue to be 
representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing the changed identification. 

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

Sincerely yours, 

Benjamin LAVENANT  
Regulatory Engineer  
Intel Corporation  
benjamin.lavenant@intel.com 
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